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This October, the multiplier event of the Asindown Foundation took place, where the results of 
the work carried out over two years were presented: Sustainable Service in DS or, Service 
Learning, SDGs and people with Down Syndrome. 

With this event, the ERASMUS+ SUSTAINABLE SERVICE IN DS project with file number 2020-1- 
RO01-KA204-080306 is closed and future actions are expected to replicate what has been 
established in this project. 

An Erasmus+ programme that consists of, through the Service Learning methodology, the 
implementation of actions based on the SDGs and the 2030 agenda. 

The Service Learning methodology consists of 7 distinct steps in which people with Down 
syndrome and/or intellectual disabilities are key actors who make decisions and design their 
own roadmap. 

Step 1: Awareness of the SDGs and the 2030 agenda 

Step 2: Knowledge of the Service Learning methodology. 

Step 3: Search for needs in the immediate environment linked to the SDGs. Conclusions, 
reflection and decision making on what action to implement. 

Step 4: Establishing a PLAN and seeking support for its implementation.  

Step 5: Development of the action 

Step nº6: Conclusions and communication of what has been carried out. 

Step nº7: Celebration and closing. 

The event was attended by more than 30 entities with different profiles: private companies, 
public administration, universities and NGO staff. 

We also had the participation of more than 50 users with Down syndrome and/or intellectual 
disabilities who shared their experiences and participated in an open debate on possible needs 



and future Service Learning actions to be implemented with regard to the SDGs and the 2030 
agenda. 

During four hours, the different tools created for training both professionals and teachers as 
well as the students themselves were presented. Training manuals adapted to intellectual 
disabilities and with a clear explanation of the Sustainable Development Goals and the 2030 
agenda. 

The e-learning platform on which our users have worked and which reflects the decision-
making and learning process of the people with Down syndrome and/or intellectual disabilities 
who have participated was also presented. 

The WEB https://sustainableserviceinds.eu/ and the different partners who collaborated in the 
event were presented. 

At the end of the event, we had a catering for the almost 200 people who attended, where we 
tasted our Genetically Rebellious wine and had a Photocall with users and invited companies. 

 

 

 


